NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The City of Pendergrass announces a Public Hearing for the beginning of its comprehensive planning process at the Pendergrass Public Library, located at 65 Smith Bridges Street, Pendergrass, Georgia 30567, on April 12th, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. The purpose of the Public Hearing is to brief the community on the planning process and opportunities for public participation therein.
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